Denied petitions to mitigate hound hunting of lions

PHAS filed 5 petitions of our own designed to mitigate adverse impacts of hound
hunting. All were denied:

https://gfp.sd.qgov/UserDocs/lion_collars _worn_.pdf
https://gfp.sd.gov/UserDocs/lion_injuries 3.pdf
https://gfp.sd.qgov/UserDocs/petition.quides.pdf
https://gfp.sd.qgov/UserDocs/lion_on_prairie.pdf
https://gfp.sd.gov/UserDocs/lion _fees rule change petition Final.pdf
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